Happy February to you all! Here's what's going on with Bambinos!

First of all, we're very excited to announce that the Dallas Community
Foundation has awarded us with a generous grant for $1,800 to help us
hire an IT company who specializes in nonprofits for one year. We have
been in desperate need of some help with our phone system, database
training for new volunteers, and a new system for our auction. We are
very excited about what this partnership will mean for our ministry and
for you as our supporters.

Speaking of support, for those of you waiting for your tax donation letters, we want to sincerely
apologize that they have not been printed and mailed yet. Our treasurer has been battling
sickness over the past several weeks and this has caused significant delays. We appreciate
your patience.

The statements are all complete and just need to be printed,
addressed and mailed. If you would like your statement sent to you
e via email so that you can get it sooner, please email

y april.bambinos@gmail.com. The plan is to have them all printed and
; mailed by Tuesday, February 21 if you have not requested it via
' email.

Also, for those who may not know, Amazon Smile will no longer be a program as of February
20. Please consider supporting us in other ways, as you can, since this program will no longer
be available. We do continue to have an Amazon wishlist and we want to thank many of you
who have ordered desired items this year!

We are excited to share that we are back to hosting in our space!
We now have a perinatal/postpartum peer support group meeting on
Wednesday mornings, and two Bible studies starting: a co-ed Bible
study on Wednesday evenings, studying Ephesians and led my
Jackson and Chloie Basey, and a Mama's Bible study on Thursday
evenings, studying the sermon on the mount (Matthew 5-8), led by
Glenda Dunaway. Please pray for these studies to reach people in
need.

We also have exciting things coming involving oil changes and car
repair for our clients through the wonderful ministry of David Mohr
with InFaith. Stay tuned!

Please continue to pray for the leadership and volunteers here at
Bambinos as we battle sickness this winter. It's been a doozy. We are so thankful for your prayer
support as we strive to be the hands and feet of our Lord in the Polk County area this year.
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